
The following are pictures from the weeks of 12.23.19 - 1.13.20 in regards to the Micro-Market Conversion located in the 

Student Services/Administration Building.  This is the one and only report that will be issued for this project.  With the food 

service vendor change for the College it was necessary to renovate the old cafeteria serving area in order to provide a 

new food service to students and staff.  In order to accomplish this the area was reconfigured with some existing openings 

between the kitchen and the serving area being closed, some existing and cooking equipment removed, and some new 

construction to accommodate new equipment.  New finishes and lighting were also installed as part of this project. 
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 In the top-left photo you can see the extent of 

the renovation of the old cafeteria serving area over to 

the new micro-market.  The area was stripped down to 

bare studs and floor slab.  New walls were constructed 

as necessary to house coolers, racks, cabinetry, etc.  

Additionally, the old ceiling and lighting was removed 

and replaced with new tile and LED lights. 

In the bottom-left photo you can see some of the con-

tractors installing the new ceramic tile backsplash and 

slat wall finishes to the east wall of the new micro-

market.  Additionally, you can see that the new bulk-

heads are finished and the new ceiling grid is in along 

with the new energy-efficient LED light fixtures. 

 In the top-right photo one can see the progress 

of the renovation.  The new walls are finished as well as 

the new floor tile has been installed.  Here the contrac-

tors are also beginning the installation of the new cabi-

netry that house supplies (along the east wall) and sup-

plies/microwaves (west wall). 

 

The bottom-right photo highlights some of the features 

of the finished renovated space.  All of the coolers 

(food and beverage) are installed and stocked, the 

coffee/tea/hot chocolate serving station is up and run-

ning.  The sweet/salty wall is in place, and the self-

checkout kiosks (not pictured) are also operational. 


